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If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

5MS – Mr McGarry (Mon/Tues/Weds) and Mrs Giles (Thu/Fri) cm362@coppice.worcs.sch.uk / 
vw42@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

5G – Miss Gieron lg331@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
5K - Miss Keogh hk117@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

 

Next week we will be learning about… 
 

Writing - learning our new WAGOLL which focuses on building suspense (The Nightmare Man) 
Maths - decimals 

Reading - The Boy at the Back of the Class by Onjali Q Rauf 
Science - animal and human lifecycles 

Geography - migration 
Spanish - Animals  

PSHE - Self Esteem  
PE - Athletics and Rounders 
Computing - Google Sites 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Wednesday 7th July - Sports Day (am) - see below for more information 
Friday 19th July - Party Day (more information to follow) and last day of term 

 

Sports Day 
 

Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents onto the school site for Sports Day this year. However, the 
children will still have the opportunity to compete class vs class in 8 events: 80m relay, sack race, 80m 

sprint, howler throwing, egg and spoon race, hurdles, over and under race and hockey dribble. 
 

 

Group 1 Spellings Group 2 Spellings 

words with /u/ spelled <ou> 
country, couple, courage, cousin, double, enough, 

encourage, flourish, rough, touch 

words ending with <ette> 
baguette, brunette, cassette, gazette, pipette, 

roulette, silhouette, etiquette 
 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Mr McGarry, Mrs Giles, Miss Gieron & Miss Keogh 
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